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Q1. Name Carol Cowling

Q2. Email carol.cowling@gmail.com

Q3. Are you part of an Agency or Organization? No

Q4. Share any comment

This project is not appropriate for the Badger Mntn. site. The sage grouse leks, the proximity to homes, the direct effect on

wildlife and the shrub steppe, the degradation of Native hunting grounds and historic gatherings, replacing agricultural lands

with solar panels - the list goes on. These large solar farms need to rethink what the future will hold with technology and

advances in solar and other energy sources. Certainly the large, obtrusive panels will be refined into much smaller units

(remember the size of the old computers?) This solar project will not help Douglas County residents. If solar is desired, put it

on houses and buildings where it will be utilized, not out in rural America with fences and chemicals and large heat collecting

panels. Lease holders did not renew their leases.

Q5. Upload your document (optional) not answered

Q6. Upload a picture (optional) not answered

Q7. Did you also share a video? No

Q8. What is the title of your video? not answered
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